Sandra Soto

CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 22, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 08941-16

From:

Sent:

To:

Cc:

Subject:
Attachments:

Customer correspondence

From: Diane Hood

Ruth McHargue

Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:27 AM
Consumer Correspondence

Diane Hood

FW: To CLK Docket 160021

FW PSC Contact Form; FPL

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 10:21 AM

To: Ruth McHargue
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021

Copy on file, see 1228628C. DHood


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 22, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 08941-16


Sandra Soto

From: Benjamin Legaspi

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 2:19 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:13 PM

To: Webmaster

Cc: hergreen34@comcast.net

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user

Contact Information:

Name: Sylvia Richey

Company:

Primary Phone: (239) 482-2434
Secondary Phone:

Email: hcrgreen34@comcast.net

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:
Please do not give FPL permission to build gas burning plants. They will make people sick. Give them permission to
build solar powered plants. That's the best future for Floridians!



Sandra Soto

From: hcrgreen34@comcast.net

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 9:17 AM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FPL

My address is: 7410 Lake Breeze Drive #508/Fort Myers, Florida. We have two accounts; one at this address and one at
3225 East Riverside Drive,Fort Myers Florida.

Sylvia Richey

----- Original Message -----

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

To: 'hcrgreen34@comcast.net' <hcrgreen34@comcast.net>
Sent: Tue, 22 Nov 2016 13:26:32 -0000 (UTC)

Subject: FPL

11/22/2016

Dear Ms. Richey:

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission.

In order to process your protest we need to know if you are a current customer of record with Florida Power & Light.
It would be beneficial if you could provide the following information:

- The address on the account
- The customer's mailing address

You may send this information to me via e-mail at contact@psc.state.fl.us

Sincerely,

Ruth McHargue

Regulatory Program Administrator

Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach Florida Public Service Commission
1-800-342-3552

contact@psc.state.fl.us

Note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding
state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Benjamin Legaspi

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 2:19 PM
To: Consumer Contact

Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form



From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 12:13 PM

To: Webmaster

Cc: hcrgreen34@comcast.net

Subject: PSC Contact Form

Contact from a Web user

Contact Information:

Name: Sylvia Richey

Company:

Primary Phone: (239) 482-2434
Secondary Phone:

Email: hcrgreen34@comcast.net

Response requested? Yes
CC Sent? Yes

Comments:
Please do not give FPL permission to build gas burning plants. They will make people sick. Give them permission to
build solar powered plants. That's the best future for Floridians!





